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NGCP charters flight for medical supply donation 

         

On April 28, an NGCP-chartered flight carrying 2 million facemasks, 400,000 KN95 masks, 

50,000 N95 masks, and 21000 infrared thermometers arrived in Manila. 
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A part of NGCP’s PhP1 Billion donation to the government’s COVID-19 relief and response 

efforts, the medical supplies will be turned over to around 300 hospitals and city/municipal/rural 

health units across the country. 



 

 

 

As of April 28, a total of 30 hospitals have already received an initial delivery of medical equipment 

and supplies.  

                 

 


